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Ms Carolyn McNally

Secretary

NSW Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Attention: Sara Roach

Dear Ms McNally,

RE: Central Barangaroo Waterfront Promenade & Interim Public Domain Works State
Significant Development (SSD12_5374) - Application to Modify Development Consent
under Section 96(1A)

The Barangaroo Delivery Authority (the Authority) received Development Consent on 11
September 2013 for Central Barangaroo Waterfront Promenade and Interim Public Domain
Works. As part of the design development and Central Barangaroo Masterplan processes a
number of relatively minor refinements to the approved design are now proposed.

The Authority is of the opinion that these refinements involve minimal environmental
impacts and has identified the need to submit an application under Section 96(1A) of the
Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979 (EP&A Act) to modify Development
Consent to the State Significant Development for Central Barangaroo Waterfront Promenade
and Interim Public Domain Works (Application Number: SSD12_5374).

Accordingly, the Authority is now seeking modification of SSD12_5374 to recognise the
subject design changes. Details of the changes are included as Attachments A, B and C to this
letter.

Should you require any further information or have any questions, please do not hesitate to
contact Peter Funder — Senior Project Manager on (Tel: (02) 9255 1726 or Email:
Peter.Funder@barangaroo.nsw.gov.au).

Yours sincerely

Opy—"

Craig van der Laan
Acting Chief Executive Officer
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